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Cheshire East Council!

To Whom It May Concemn,

I have been made aware that the Congleton Cricket Club has applied to Cheshire East Council to
extend their music and alcohol licences as follows:

Alcohol licence 7 days a week:

Monday to Thursday 11:00 to 00:30 hours
Friday and Saturday 11:00 to 02:30 hours
Sunday 11:00 to 00:30 hours
Live music and recorded music licence:

Both Friday and Saturday 18:00 to 00:30 hours

Sunday 12:00 to 24:00 hours

I wish to inform you that as a long term and elderly resident_ living in very close
proximity to the club, I strongly object to the club's current licensed hours being extended at all.

I suffer very poor physical health and in addition the noise already created by the late night
members and the music causes me severe anxiety, depression and disturbs my sleep on a regular

basis.

I fail to understand how extending these hours will benefit the community at all, and I believe it
will in time potentially cause a very unharmonious situation. This would also be an invasion of my
personal privacy and that of other residents. I have been informed that the Congleton Cricket Club
have posted notices in Crescent Road, Booth Street and West Street, but no notices have been
posted in The Green, Astbury Street area, which in my opinion means they have failed to notify all
residents that would be affected due to their close proximity to the club.

I ask that you please deny the application by Congleton Cricket Club, as that would be in the best
interest of the residents, all of which are retired and just want to live in peace.

Your Sincerely,




